
2 October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Non-Uniform Day – Thursday 24 October 2024

On Thursday 24 October 2024, there will be an opportunity for your child to attend school in
non-school uniform. We are raising money for the Step-by-Step charity, who support local young
people going through hard times by providing accommodation, personal development opportunities
and specialist support services. If you would like to find out more about the charity, follow this link -

https://www.stepbystep.org.uk/

We suggest a donation of £1.00 per child, but all donations are appreciated, however small. There
will be additional fundraising activities on the day, so your child can bring in a small amount of
money if they wish. All proceeds will go to the charity.

Although we do relax the school rules on non-uniform day to a certain extent, please can we ask
that clothing worn is suitable and decent for school. The 3 B’s are a good guide to the
appropriateness of non uniform. These are no breasts, bums or bellies on show. Any child wearing
clothing we deem inappropriate, e.g. low cut tops, bare midriffs, skirts that are too short, will be
sent home to change.

Just a reminder that we have Inset Days on Friday 25 October 2024 and Monday 4 November 2024.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Krista Dawkins

Headteacher

Crestwood Community School
Shakespeare Campus, Shakespeare Road, Eastleigh, Hampshire, SO50 4FZ | Cherbourg Campus, Cherbourg Road,

Eastleigh, Hampshire, SO50 5EL
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